## May Newsletter

## 2025-2026 REGISTRATION

It is time to register all returning Davidson students for school in August. By registering now, you help us plan for curriculum and materials for next year, and most importantly, for the number of teachers we will need. Currently.

Registration is quick and easy! Simply log into your Parent Vue account and register your student(s) for 2025-2026. If you need any help, please call the front office at 520-232-6800 and Lindsay and Stacy will be happy to help you. You can also make an appointment with Lindsay to come into the office and she will walk you through every step. What a great year it has been!! Have a great summer! See you in August!

- May 3, OMA Showcase at Palo Verde HS
- May 12, Primary OMA Fine Arts Festival
- May 13, Intermediate OMA Fine Arts **Festival**
- May 16, EOY Assembly
- May 21, Kindergarten Promotion
- May 21, 5th Grade Picnic at Brandi Fenton
- May 22, 6th Grade Promotion
- May 22, Last Day with Students





